
TSA-B Regional Advisory Council 
Performance Improvement Patient Safety Committee Meeting 

February 25, 2025, 4:00 PM 
Virtual Meeting 

 

Members Present: 
Castro County EMS: Paul Garza    Cogdell Memorial Hosp: Angela Savedra   

Covenant Ambulance: Erica Bartley    Cov Children’s: Kevin Worley 
Cov Children’s: Laura Navarrette; Kaci Thompson  Covenant Levelland: Kim Henry    

Covenant Levelland EMS: Pat Vigil   Crosbyton Clinic Hosp & EMS: Sheila Womack 

Denver City EMS: Valencia McLaurin   Dickens Co EMS: Debi Gardner   

Earth EMS:  Jimmy Brooks    Floydada EMS: Katrina Gooch   

Idalou EMS: Billy Vinson     King County EMS: Priscilla Harvey 

Lamb Healthcare Center: Donna Parker   Littlefield EMS: Monica McGee 

Lynn County Hospital & EMS: Hannah Wertzberger  Med Arts Hosp & EMS: O. Chase; Anthony Gipson 

Motley Co EMS: Tina Brooks; Seven Alexander  Olton Vol Ambulance Assoc:  Jimmy Brooks 

Plains EMS: Adrian Arguijo    Plainview FD/EMS: Seth Stephens 

Post-Garza Co EMS: Summer Hadderton   Scurry Co EMS: Jason Tyler; David Kerr 

Seagraves Loop EMS: Dana Lambert   Seminole EMS: Carly French   

Seminole Mem Hosp: Rebecca Vest   SPEMS:  Mona Hamby     

Sudan FD EMS: Dustin Provence     UMC: Jayne McCauley; Nick Quigley 

UMC: Amanda Bull; Amber Tucker   UMC: Amanda Stabler; Kara Chambers  

UMC EMS: Matt Troxel 

 

Call to Order - Welcome & Introductions 
Billy Vinson called the meeting to order at 1600.   

  
Approval of Minutes from the November 19, 2024 Meeting 

The minutes from November 19, 2024 were presented for approval.  Amanda Stabler 
made the motion to approve the minutes as presented.  Laura Navarrette seconded the 
motion.  Motion passed unanimously.   

  
Pulsara 

Billy gave an overview of the Pulsara program which is a communication tool for 
emergency services and hospitals.  Billy reported that it is working well in Lubbock.  It is 
set to be rolled out to other services in the region.  Administrators need to sign up their 
people for the system.   

 
Injury Prevention 

Kaci Thompson reported that they are doing injury prevention in the region.  Carly 
French reported that Seminole EMS is doing educational opportunities in the region.  
Mona Hamby reminded everyone that there were injury prevention grant funds that 
need to be spent.  There have been some requests for bike helmets.  

 
Agenda for Next Meeting 

There will be a Pulsara update. Mortality data will be reviewed.  
 

Open Discussion 
Billy stated that there will be a new QR code sign-in for the next meeting.   
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Adjourn 

Kara Chambers made the motion to adjourn.  Sheila Womack seconded the motion.  
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ramona Hamby 
 


